
Aldo Leopold Wilderness Research Institute
790 E. Beckwith Ave.
Missoula, Montana  59801
(406) 542-4190  FAX (406) 542-4196

USDA - Forest Service & USDI - Bureau of Land Management, Fish and Wildlife Service, Geological Survey, and National Park 
Service

Date

Name
Address
City, State, Zip

Dear xxxxx,

We are conducting a study of recreation visitors to inform future management decisions at the 
Arctic National Wildlife Refuge. Your thoughtful responses to the items in the enclosed 
questionnaire will provide important information to managers who are faced with decisions that 
will affect the future of the refuge.  The questionnaire items address your recent visit and your 
opinion about different management options. 

Your name and address were obtained from an information registration card that you filled out 
and sent to us about your recent trip to the Arctic Refuge.  Due to the relatively small number of 
people who visit the refuge, each and every response to this study is especially important. We 
would greatly appreciate if you would take the time to complete the survey and return it in the 
enclosed, postage-paid envelope.  The questionnaire has a 5 digit identification number on the 
front cover.  This number is used only to keep track of who responds.  Your response is 
voluntary and will be held in strictest confidence. All results will be analyzed in such a way that 
your answers cannot be identified with you.

The results of this study will be available in 2016 at the Arctic National Wildlife Refuge website 
– http://arctic.fws.gov/index.htm.  Once again, your help in this study is greatly appreciated.  
Please contact me if you have any questions about the study.

Sincerely,

Alan Watson
Project Manager
email: awatson@fs.fed.us
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